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 March 1, 2013 
 
 
           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies 
 
SUBJECT:  IRP Update – Redesigned New Jersey Credentials   
 
As of February 25, 2013, the New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission is issuing 
redesigned credentials to apportioned vehicles as accounts renew.  Samples of the new 
format are attached for your reference.  
 
Because the new documents are being phased in, there will be a mix of valid cab cards 
and temporary registrations in the current format and in the new format until all 
accounts have been renewed.     
 
If you have any questions, please contact Brian Walsh at Brian.Walsh@dot.state.nj.us   
or Karen Duginske at Karen.Duginske@dot.state.nj.us.  
 
Please share this information with appropriate staff, including all road patrol 
enforcement.  Thank you.   
 

             Barbara J. Fiala 
             Commissioner 
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